
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 18, 2021 

 

 

Dear Beachside Montessori Families, 

 

I have had the privilege of serving as principal of Beachside Montessori Village for the past 6 

years.  My time here has truly been a highlight of my years as an educator.  I am writing to inform 

you that I have accepted a position as principal at the Posnack Jewish Day School.  I am proud and 

honored to have been offered this new and exciting challenge in my career.   

 

The pride that the Beachside staff, school, and community share is second to none!  Our school 

will continue to be a pillar of the community.  I am certain that our students will continue to thrive 

and excel academically and our parents will continue to support their children in their educational 

journey.  Thank you to our parent leaders of SAC, SAF, and PTSA for their commitment to our 

school.  Your dedication to our school is extraordinary.   

 

In the next several weeks you will receive communication from Dr. Hall, Director of School 

Performance and Accountability, with details regarding a Community Forum meeting to outline 

the process for selecting the new principal here at Beachside.  It is at that meeting that you will be 

afforded the opportunity to provide input and have any questions or concerns addressed. 

 

I have enjoyed my time with you as principal.  As much as I look forward to my next challenge, I 

will forever remember the impact Beachside has had on my career as an educator.  Thank you from 

the bottom of my heart for a truly amazing experience.  I will continue to put my heart into 

Beachside during these final months to ensure that our students will have a productive and 

meaningful remainder of school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Vered Roberts 

Vered Roberts 

Principal 

 

Beachside Montessori Village 

Vered Roberts, Principal 

2230 Lincoln Street 

Hollywood, Fl. 33020 

phone: 754-323-8050  

  

 


